
¶Ianiptun iLuaiø ftv ffln1rt .'urirt!J 

No. 6 	 NEWSLETTER 	October 1986 

The September 1986 meeting of the HRSMS was held at the 
home of Jim Davis on the 5th and was attended by 11 members 
and by guest Toni O'Connor. The meeting was called to order 
at 2014 by Skipper Bill Clarke. Under old business, more 
designs for new stationery were shown and discussed but no 
agreement was made and the matter was tabled until the 
October meeting. It was announced that the list of past 
skippers is now complete and will be added to the Skippers' 
Bell at an early date. Under new business it was announced 
that Robert Broadwater of the Yorktown ships project will 
speak at our December meeting. The meeting adjourned at 
2041, then Tom Abbott showed his surfboat and carriage model 
which is destined for display at the Virginia Beach 
Maritime Museum. Refreshments from the Davis galley 
followed; Jim has been transferred to Florida and will be 
missed by the club. 

Several members of the HRSMS attended the recent NRG 
conference in Boston and report that it was well worth the 
trip. Jack Bobbitt and Jim Howlett were lucky enough to 
bring door prizes home from the conference. 

The next meeting of the HRSMS will be held at the home 
of First Mate John Cheevers, 169 Mark Twain Dr., Newport 
News (875-0732) on Friday, October 3. Members are requested 
to bring final suggestions for stationery as well as models 
and nautical gear to share. 

Skipper: Bill Clarke 868-6809 
First Mate: John Cheevers 875-0732 
Purser: Bill Pox 253-0310 


